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March 14, 2024 
 
 
Brooks Stanfield 
Federal On -Scene Coordinator 
U.S. EPA Region 10 
1200 Sixth Ave Suite 155 13-J07 
Seattle, Washington 98101 
 
 
Dear Brooks, 
 
April Holland the Benton County Health Department Director, Loren Emang the 
Benton County Public Health Emergency Preparedness Coordinator and Scott Kruger 
the Benton County Environmental Health Program Manager have reviewed the 
clearance data you provided on Monday March 11, 2024, and March 12, 2024.  
 
We agree that the clearance data aligns with the CDC threshold data you provided.  
We agree that remediation is completed.  
 
We thank you, your team and the local contractors for your care and support 
throughout the duration of this incident.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Scott Kruger REHS 
Benton County Environmental Health  
Program Manager  
Scott.kruger@bentoncountyor.gov 
541-766-6650  
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